
Wyanett Township Regular Monthly Meeting  

Minutes – August 21, 2018 

 

Call to Order – 8:05 P.M. – Flag Pledge 

          Present  -   all       Absent 

Minutes of 7-10-18 Regular Monthly Meeting were approved on motion by Travis, 

2nd Ken and passed. 

Treasurer’s Report – Travis so moved to not read all the entries with Ken the 2nd 

passed. Cathy read her report. Ken so moved to approve with Travis, 2nd, passed. 

Visitors  - 6 present. Gary Kneeland requested reported cracks in his road on the 

East side of Stanchifeld. This fall the chip sealer machine will fix that. 

Kyle Roddy presented the preliminary plat for Spectacle Lake Pines First Addition. 

Dennis so moved to approve it with Travis the 2nd – passed. 

Lowell reported beach is doing good. 6600 attendees so far. Lowell reported 

when it rains the class 5 put down is running off. The neighbor – Clyde – is willing 

to pay ½ of the cost to fix. Travis will inspect it. 

Old Business –  none 

                   

New Business  

Century Link approval – Dennis Haubenschild, Jessica Anderson – Travis made the 

motion to approve, with Ken the 2nd – passed. 

Michael Taylor Driveway permit – cost of address sign – resolution? After 

discussion the township will continue to pay for the address signs. 

Possible scams to clerks and treasurers – per advisement from MAT – ignore for 

now. They are requesting personal data of employees. 

2019 certified town aid notice - $2,448 will be the 2019 amount coming to us. 



Dennis did a 3 hour tour with the weed inspector. Most of the weeds to be 

removed are on the county roads. Tom will address our weeds as he comes to 

them. 

Justin is about half way done with the town hall project. Cathy requested landings 

be made by the steps on both sides. Discussion on sidewalk between both areas. 

Travis suggested to put the cement all around the building to correct any 

moisture problems. Cathy reported sewer pipes are sticking up.  

Regarding the 8-7-18 Princeton Fire Board meeting – most of the townships 

including ours are opposed to being assessed for the Princeton Fire Board 

suggestion to split the cost of a new engine and a used ladder truck for a cost of 

one million dollars to be spread out for 9 years which would raise our premium by 

60%. All township budgets have been set for 2019 already. Discussions will 

continue at the next Fire Board meetings. Our township gave a one time 6% in 

2018 to help them already with expenses. 

 

          

 

Checks #6494 thru  #6538 approved on motion by Travis , 2nd y Dennis, passed.  

 

Motion to Adjourn  at 9:15 p.m. by Ken with 2nd by Travis,  passed. 

 

Respectively Submitted – Linda Hass, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


